
I can not believe It is already the middle of August.  Besides children back 
in school and the first week of NFL games it is also a time when we should 
begin to think about the coming elections …scheduled for October…for 
next years Board.   
 
It has been a great year for everyone...and collectively we have 
accomplished many things…from setting ARC policies & procedures to 
revising our modification request form and helping our neighborhood 
friends and neighbors. 
 
I would like to thank each of you for your continued hard work, time and 
support of the ARC and our Community homeowners.  We have a great 
ARC team. 
 
We have a super Community and I know all of you want to keep it that way.   
 
We continue to need "volunteers" to make it work....great folks....just like 
each of you.   
 
I really do not want to see our community turned over to any management 
agency nor do I want an increase in our annual dues based upon a lack of 
volunteers  
 
All this said, I intend to step down after the elections at the end of the year, 
so I would like to ask each of you to consider taking over the ARC 
Chairmanship or perhaps even running for a spot of the Board. 
 
I hope each of you will seriously consider stepping forward. 
 
Again…my profound thanks to everyone. 
 
Barry 


